

p 03 768 6862

- a 176 Marsden Road, Greymouth
- e harrison@weststone.nz

w www.weststone.nz

Dear Land and Information NZ

Weststone are wishing to renew our clean fill resource consent; for which you have previously given approval.

This is sighted on the Grey River, immediately upstream of the new rail bridge and is an integral part of our LINZ special lease.

Attached is the West Coast Regional council form (approval by a person, section 95 of the RMA 1991)

Also attached is a copy of the resource consent application.

We would greatly appreciate you completing and approving the section 95 form and forwarding it to Karen Glover of the West Coast Regional Council. Her email address is kg@wcrc.govt.nz.

Kind Regards

Harrison Powell



M. 021 242 1288 | E. harrison@weststone.nz

T. 03 768 6862 | F. 03 768 6870 | W. weststone.nz | A. 174 Marsden Rd, PO Box 522, Greymouth 7840 Excellence in Aggregates.